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Comments: You need to keep the requirement to end cabins in wilderness areas: continue the current process of

phasing out ANILCA cabins under current law so we can have wilderness be wilderness.  

 

Stop this attempt from within the US Forest Service to sabotage the Wilderness Act to enable Wilderness areas

to be wild, free of human structures.


